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Greetings! We are proud to present our
September newsletter! Applications to our
exchange program close in a few short days!
We are so happy to share that so far, we have
had applicants from 3 continents, 13 countries,
and counting! We are so excited for all of the
new experiences, interactions, and
connections to come.

As a reminder, we are a 501C3 organization,
and all funds go directly towards assisting
exchange program participants. Every bit
makes a difference, and remember, it is tax
deductible! I thank you as always for your
generous support.

Please see page 2 for more information on
how you can make a donation today!

Sincerely,
Alexandra Asrow

www.emglex.org

A Message from Our Founder 
and Director 
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Emergency Medicine Global Learning

Exchange (EMGLEX) is a not-for-

profit organization whose purpose is

to support international educational

exchange programming for

Emergency Medicine residents and

educators. We focus on higher

income countries with well

developed healthcare systems, but

no, or new Emergency Medicine

specialty status. It was founded with

hard work and partnership built

between colleagues in the United

States and Italy, and we are now

expanding to collaborate with many

exciting new countries. 

EMGLEX is a fiscally sponsored project of Inquiring
Systems, Inc. EIN: 94-2524840
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Applications for the 2023 flagship exchange program are closing soon! The
deadline to submit an application is September 30th. It is an amazing
opportunity to learn about emergency medicine globally and participate in
enriching didactics, simulations, and many more initiatives! Here is a link to
the application:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScGNtmHUvG5bYFyqcryakjiWa
XnlAtwgcZRgvbDD8LShGraPA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0 
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The Deadline to Apply for our Flagship Exchange Program Is
Fast Approaching!
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How You Can Help Our Cause

Please consider making a tax deductible donation to
our 501C3 organization to express your support for
global Emergency Medicine education and invest in
international public health.

Here is the link to make paypal donations, and PO box if
you prefer to mail a check: 

PO Box 577641
Chicago, IL 60657
https://www.paypal.com/donate?
hosted_button_id=PPWJAU5YYHSE6

Thank you for your support!
EMGLEX is a fiscally sponsored project of Inquiring Systems, Inc. EIN: 94-2524840

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScGNtmHUvG5bYFyqcryakjiWaXnlAtwgcZRgvbDD8LShGraPA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://www.paypal.com/donate?hosted_button_id=PPWJAU5YYHSE6
tel:942524840


EMGLEX is proud to announce that our proposal
has been accepted to present at the 45th Annual
Fulbright Association Reunion Conference! This
conference is set to take place from October 6-9
2022 in Bethesda, Maryland. The conference  is an
opportunity for Fulbright alumni to showcase their
work and connect with one another by sharing
their experiences.

Interns Alyscia Batista, William Forys, and Mikaela
Lies will join Dr. Asrow in presenting at 11 am EST on
October 8 about the Global Emergency Medicine
discrepancies and inequities, and the
organization's future plans. We would love to see
you there!

Attendees will need to register to attend the
conference. Prices to register and registration link
will be found here. There is also a discounted rate
for staying at the Hyatt itself at this link.
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Fulbright Association Conference Coming in October!
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Our virtual conference series continues! Our August
virtual conference country of the month was Sweden,
and there were many informative presentations: one
about stroke by Dr. Ben Feinzimer (Northshore, EMS
director), one about EM in Sweden by Dr. Cristian Dure
(EM resident in Sweden from Argentina), one about
Sweden and a few cases by Dr. Nicolas Ajulay
(attending EM physician from Sweden), and a
Brainscope lecture by Dr. Jacob Stelter from
NorthShore.

The next conference will be on October 13th from 11 AM-
2 PM CST! The link to join is https://fccdl.in/i/emglex

Virtual Conference Series

https://fulbright.org/2022-conference-registration/
https://fulbright.org/2022-conference-hotel-accommodations/
https://fccdl.in/i/emglex
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We are proud to share that our founder and director
Dr. Alexandra Asrow has recently been appointed as
the next Chair of the American College of Emergency
Physicians International Ambassadors Program!

We celebrate her new role and look forward to what
the future may bring through this new direction. We
have high hopes for this collaboration in working
toward the common goal of expanding, developing,
and promoting Emergency Medicine globally.

 Congratulations Dr. Asrow!

EMGLEX is excited to announce that it has added Loyola
University's John Felice Rome Center to our list of partnerships!
We are proud to introduce our new fall intern from the JFRC,
Melissa Bornovali! 

Melissa is a junior at Loyola University Chicago. She is originally
from Cincinnati, Ohio. Although Melissa is majoring in political
science, she is also on the premed track. 

New Partnerships

Thanks again for your support, see you on October 13 at
the virtual conference at 11am CST! The link to join is:

https://fccdl.in/i/emglex

https://fccdl.in/i/emglex

